
COMMUNITY: 
 
How well has the school district communicated with you this year? 
 

●​ Communicates well 

●​ Newsletters and website are thorough 

●​ Fairly well. Newsletters seem less informative than previous years. 

●​ Very well as I am signed up to receive District communication.  

●​ Weekly wgsd emails are helpful as well as the Communicator 

●​ They are great at answering emails once I initiate a concern. 

●​ If you don't read it online, you don't know it. 

Of what should the school district be most proud? 

●​ Student achievement (Academically, Athletically and Fine arts 

●​ Excellent facilities 

●​ Recovering from all of the bad publicity last year regarding the Superintendent and School Board. 

●​ The hiring process for the new superintendent was very well done. 

●​ Employees, all, not just teachers 

●​ it Had a variety of activities for students. 

●​ The students . 

What one area should the school district work to improve? 

●​ Addressing the needs of high level learners - especially in the primary grades. 

●​ More news from the new Superintendent re: the state of the district 

●​ We need to improve IT at the secondary levels. Students should have access to additional help every single 

day. 

●​ To have full-time librarians in each school. To have universal, full-day PreK with transportation provided. 

●​ Security 

●​ Communicating what is going on at each grade level. 

●​ Clearly, communication 

●​ Universal prek 

 

Is there anything else you would like to share with the Team? 

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
●​ As a member of the original Strategic Planning Team and an elementary teacher, I still see most resources 

allocated to helping struggling students.  This is not unique to WG.  More resources need to go to promoting 
the needs of children arriving in the primary grades who are ready to move beyond the basic skills.​  

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
​ ​ ​ ​  

●​ Taxpayers and community members who do not have children in the district should be just as informed as 
those who do. Being part of a community is more than just a budget, it's knowing what is going on with 
learning, facilities, mental health issues and how to get involved. People will help, but you need to create 
pathways for them to do so and them let them know.​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  


